
January 6. 2021 
 
For immediate release: 
 
Important Announcement Regarding 2020/2021 LA Leather Pride 
DARK ANGELS 
 
As the Los Angeles Leather Coalition (LALC), producer of Los Angeles Leather Pride, 
we value our community’s safety above all. While we have been in the middle of 
COVID-19, with countless lives lost, we want to put the safety of everyone in our 
community first. 
 
The Board of The Los Angeles Leather Coalition has made the decision to postpone LA 
Leather Pride, originally rescheduled for March 2021, until March 2022.  
Exact dates will be published as the time becomes closer (assuming resumption of 
events will be possible under local, state and federal public health guidelines). 
 
The unanimous decision was made by the Board of The Los Angeles Leather Coalition, 
at its regular January Meeting, with support from our Community Partners, Title 
Producers, and Contestants. 
 
We are already hard at work planning the full slate of events, which will allow everyone 
celebrate the reemergence of the LA and Southern California leather scene.  
 
We eagerly await the time when we can gather again, with our global leather family, in a 
safe, fun-filled environment. 
 
For future updates, please go to our website https://LALC.Info/ 
 
In the meantime, please stay safe, wear a mask and social distance. 
 
With Respect In Leather, 
 
Los Angeles Leather Coalition Board 
 
Chair - Robert Green 
Vice Chair- Jon Wright 
Secretary - Mistress Cyan 
Treasurer - Sir Frank Cavallo 
LALP Producer - Gabriel Green 
Directors - Victor Ayala, Alan Stroik, Adam Monda. Michael Lara 


